



Lochlan Principal's Award

27/10/23

MusicaViva

We were thrilled to welcome the students from Lue, Hill End, Goolma, Ilford and Glen Alice to Hargraves for the Musica Viva performance today. The performance and the music workshops were all fabulous and it was also great to share the playground with so many of our small school friends.

A huge thank you to our P&C, and in particular Naomi Gatland for the work in preparing the lunch packs. It was an added bonus to what has been a wonderful day.

Grandparents Day

We are looking forward to welcoming our grandparents to school on Monday morning at 10am. Visitors are invited to come straight to the classrooms where they will be able to be part of the learning experiences . Students will also be taking the opportunity to learn a little more about their grandparents while they are here at school. There will be a small morning tea to share during recess.

Presentation Evening

Save the date—Wednesday 29th November commencing at 6:30pm at the Hargraves Hall.

Scripts/Lines

All students have speaking parts in the play we are currently learning for Presentation Night. The play is called "Ali Baba and the Forty Bikies". It is intended to be light entertainment with a few laughs thrown in. To this point, the students have all shown a great deal of interest in the play. Please encourage your children to rehearse their lines each night. If you are able to work with them, that would be a great help. If you have any concerns about the content of the play or about the role your child is playing, please let me know.

Bunnings Visit

This Wednesday 1st November a representative from Bunnings Mudgee will visit Hargraves. The students will be weeding and planting in the vegetable garden.

Glen Alice

I will be absent from school on Wednesday as I will be attending a Small Schools Learning Support meeting being held at Glen Alice.

Staffing News

I am very excited to announce that both Vanessa and Debbie have been offered permanent positions here at Hargraves Public. Both Vanessa and Debbie are integral members of our staff and knowing these positions are now secure for them both is fabulous news. The future is very bright here at Hargraves.

Weekly Awards

Each week a student of the week will be selected. This student will have demonstrated enthusiasm for learning, produced some wonderful work or been kind and thoughtful in some way.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK



Cassie

Well Done Awardees



Lochlan and Mia

Kinder 2024

Our Kinder 2024 transition is well underway. We currently have four new Kinder students starting next year. We are all very excited to have them with us here at Hargraves.

2024 Dates to keep in mind;

1st Feb : Students return

Swim School: Thursday 1st Feb - Wednesday 7th Feb

27th June : Festival of Instrumental Music—Opera House

Hargraves Public School Term 4 2023						
WK	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Sat/ Sun
4 Oct/ Nov	30 Grandparents Day Open Classrooms	31	1 Mrs Endacott to Glen Alice Bunnings visit	2 Preschooler sight screening at Playgroup	2	4/5
5 Nov	6	7 Mrs Endacott & Vanessa in Bathurst for finance meeting	8	9 Mrs Endacott in Dubbo for Behaviour Strategy Meeting	10 Mrs Endacott in Bathurst for Net- work meeting	11/12 Remembrance Day
6 Nov	13	14 Beach to Bush 9:30am	15	16 K-2 ex- cursion to the Zoo	17	18/19
7 Nov	20	21 Director visit Teddy's bear picnic	22 Mrs Endacott personal leave	23	24	25/26
8 Nov/ Dec	27	28	29 Maddie to MHS Presentation Night 6:30pm	30	1	2/3
9 Dec	4	5 3-6 camp	6 3-6 camp	7 3-6 camp	8 3-6 camp	9/10
10 Dec	11 Swim School	12 Swim School	13 Swim School	Swim School	15 Swim School	16/17 Christmas Tree
11	18	19				